[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello EXPOSE alumni!

It is hard to believe it has been about one year since the EXPOSE program concluded.  Now that you have had time to move forward in your fellowship or progress to the next stage in your career, we would like to hear about your continued successes.  Therefore, in an ongoing effort to understand how you may have benefited from the program, we invite you to complete the EXPOSE alumni survey, located at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EXPOSE2017AlumSurvey.   

The survey should take 5 minutes or less of your time.

Survey responses should be received by the close of business on date.  If you have questions, do not hesitate to contact Erika Ginsburg at ginsbure@mail.nih.gov.


Thank you,





